
Consultation on Admission Arrangements for September 2023 
 
All admission authorities are required to formally consult if they propose to make any changes 
to their admission arrangements for the following school year. We are currently consulting on our 
admission arrangements which will apply from September 2023 and are proposing the following 
changes: 
 

• Changes to the Academy numbers 

 You can find a full copy of our proposed admission arrangements here: 
 

• Link to your proposed 2023-24 policy 

• Include your SIF if you have one 

The consultation period runs from 8th November to 19th December 20201. Should you wish to make 
any comments about the proposed arrangements you can do so by email to the Chair of Governors 
c/o office@stmaryscebl.info or by post:  
St Mary’s CE Primary Academy 
High Street 
Burton Latimer 
NN15 5RL 


